PET(4)-11-12 : Monday 2 July 2012
P-04-360 : Penylan Not Spot Petition

Correspondence from Robert Ford (on behalf of BT Wales)

Further to our phone conversation, | am pleased to provide further
information in relation to the petition ‘Penylan Not Spot Petition (P-
04-360)’ to update Members of the Committee on BT’s current
commercial investment plans in the area.

You will be aware that Penylan is served by the Roath exchange in
Cardiff. The 'go live' date for the Roath exchange is December 2012.
At this point, some of the cabinets within the planned rollout will be
live and Openreach 'releases' the exchange to communications
providers who can then choose to offer fibre services to their
customers. In the weeks after an exchange 'go live' date, all of the
cabinets within the roll-out will be enabled and made available to
communications providers to offer fibre service.

Please do hesitate to contact me for any further information.
Kind regards,

Robert Ford
(on behalf of BT Wales)



